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1) What was the previous permitted use for this property?   
The previous use of the property was a commercial mulita-use building with residence and asphalt paved areas, which has been demolished.

2) What is the proposed use for the property?  
The proposed use of the property is the construction of five townhomes.
3) How is green stormwater mitigation being integrated into the proposed project?
New internal plumbing and rain gutters will convey the runoff to the storm sewer system in Fifth Avenue.  Additional measures to mitigate runoff are infiltration trenches, pervious pavers and plant materials 
4) Will the development result in a net positive or net negative change in stormwater flow? 
The amount of existing impervious area on-site is slightly less than to the amount of impervious area being proposed.  The stormwater management plan is being prepared and approved by the appropriate city agency showing compliance with the city’s code.  Therefore, there will be (at a minimum) no increase in runoff from this property after development.
